

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

REGION 6 1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 DALLAS, TEXAS 75202 – 2733

Office of the Regional Administrator

January 18, 2017

Mr. Ron Hagar, President Cam Minden Citizens Advisory Group 311 Linden Shreveport, LA 71104

Dear Mr. Hagar:

As we begin the final year of safely disposing of waste M6 munitions at Camp Minden, I wanted to confirm our responses to concerns regarding the disposition of the Contained Burn System. After the destruction of remaining M6, both the EPA approved work plan for the site and the Louisiana Military Department contract for the disposal require the device to be dismantled and removed for the site. All involved with this project, including the State of Louisiana, the federal government, elected officials and people living in affected communities are looking forward to completion of destruction of the M6 in the next few months and the restoration of the Minden site as expeditiously as possible thereafter. I also wish to thank you for your leadership and service to the community. This major environmental project could not have been done without the active involvement of the community, members of the Community Advisory Group and your willingness to take a proactive role.

Sincerely,

Ron Curry

Regional Administrator